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Sarah Smith

From: John & Nancy Bolton <jsb1@quadro.net>
Sent: January 28, 2019 4:16 PM
To: Lisa Finch; Rebekah Msuya-Collison; Rachel Anstett
Cc: Sarah Smith; Matt Runge; Tim Masse
Subject: Re: C95-18 Heybolt Ontario Limited Severance (application #2)

Good Afternoon All 
  
 Please be advised that  Matt Runge  and Tim Masse of MR Engineering and Design Ltd. have our  permission to 
provide and receive correspondence regarding the Official Plan Amendment, Re-Zoning and Consent for 200 Huron 
Street East, Exeter, ON 
If they could be included in a further correspondence that would be appreciated 
  
Thanks- Stay Warm! 
  
  
  
John Bolton 
JSB Construction 
Ph/Fx 519.349.2299 
Cell 519.272.9170 
jsb1@quadro.net 
  
From: Lisa Finch  
Sent: Monday, January 28, 2019 12:49 PM 
To: jasonheywood@hotmail.com ; jsb1@quadro.net ; Rebekah Msuya-Collison ; Rachel Anstett  
Cc: Sarah Smith  
Subject: C95-18 Heybolt Ontario Limited Severance (application #2) 
  
Good afternoon everyone; 
  
Please find attached hereto Notice of Application for Severance for the above-noted file.  I confirm this is application 
#2 of 2. 
  
John, we will be forwarding a sign to be posted at the property.  The sign should remain posted until a decision has 
been reached.  We will be in touch in due course. 
  
Please provide all comments to Lisa Finch at the email address below and to Sarah Smith at 
sarahsmith@huroncounty.ca on or before February 11, 2019. 
  
Should you have any questions, please do not hesitate to contact our office. 
  
Kindest regards, Lisa 
  
Lisa Finch, Land Division Administrator 
Planning & Development Department 
County of Huron 
57 Napier Street, 2nd Floor 
Goderich, Ontario 
N7A 1W2 
519-524-8394 Ext 3237 




